
 

Safety in your building 
 
20 January 2025 
 
Grand Union Heights, 
Northwick Road, 
Alperton, 
HA0  
 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
As mentioned at our webinar on 20 November 2024, we have requested residents to remove 
potentially flammable items from their balconies and terraces. This is because the items can catch 
fire and burn easily, and they will get in the way of the scaffold once the works start on site. 
 
To assist with the disposal of these items from your balconies and terrace, we have organised a truck 
outside the entrance to Grand Union Heights on Saturday 25 January from 11am – 2pm. On this day, 
please bring any items from your balcony and terrace and place them in the truck to be taken away. 
There will be two operatives on site to assist, as well as Cameron Anterkyi, Resident Liaison Officer 
for SNG. 
 
Please bear in mind that we will continue to check balconies and terraces after this date, and if we 
notice any combustible items on balconies, you will be asked to remove them immediately. At that 
stage, we will not be able to provide any assistance to dispose of the items and you will have to 
arrange removal and disposal yourself.  
 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. If you have any questions, please contact Cameron 
Anterkyi on Cameron.Anterkyi@sng.org.uk / 02045 125 791 / 07918 693 126. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management – Building Safety 
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